MAS School Meeting




Thursday 2nd April 2009

Agenda

· Key skills: AOJ to give information - deadline
· Recently appointed Lisa as deputy head of school, congratulate her on her now role and I now she will make a valuable contribution of the school
· Minutes from last meeting

· Matters arising from minutes

· Outstanding holiday schedules to give in by Monday 20th April

· Students being advised to take 5 subjects – not told to take five told to put subjects down that they are good at

· SF is going to identify how many portfolios need to be handed in each subject and meet with subject leaders after Easter to assess progress

· In process of updating H+S Manuel

· Door with vision panels checked this and should be kept clear, posters to be removed

· Jacky Williams assures me that PAT testing is carried out effectively

· Ordered eye station and can get rid of chemical waste

· Risk assessment training now on 29th April for Jon, Sam, Emma, Chris

· Reports/ Parents evening

· Thank you for your participation in parents evening

· AS online reports completed and A2 reports completed

· MIS did identify that some reports were incomplete but in majority of cases this was due to student being withdrawn from a course but not off system

· Any comment on issue of reports

· Thank you for participating in Parents evening joint parents evening in Afan and separate parents evening in Neath

· Any comment
· A2 Students on E grade

· Only A2 students that are aware of who are still on an E grade are
Kyle Hancock A2 Psychology HAN06076316
Gareth Salter A2 Psychology SAL07083271
Sarah Morgan A2 Psychology MOR07082889
Matthew Phillips A2 Human Biology PHI07083894
· Now entered as external candidates but will have to pay – form to be filled out and students to go to exams office with form
· AS Students who achieved a U

· For subjects where recommendation from internal inspection was to improve attainment rate in Human Biology, psychology and Mathematics, students had to complete an action plan and state how they were going to approve

· Those should now be completed and copies sent to faculty office to be sent home to parents
· Registers

· Registers are being monitored on a regular basis and reports are beings sent for outstanding or incomplete registers 

· Can we ensure that all outstanding registers are completed by Friday

· Saturday Open Day 20th June Neath and Afan Campus

· Two Saturday open days on 20th June one in Neath and one in Afan, will require support in staffing each event

· KS4/5 Science transition – taster days

· The college is participating in aiding the transition from key stage 4/5, to help students make an easier transition from school to college
· We have been asked by feeder schools to put on realistic taster sessions so students can have a real understanding of what it is like to study maths and science at NPTC

· Ideal marketing opportunity for us to sell our courses and for the students to take a positive message back to the schools

· There will be three taster day sessions taking place in admin week

· Tuesday and Thursday – Forensic science and maths taster sessions (Cwrt sart and Cymer Afan)

· Wednesday – target three more schools

· Quality: QDP
· Written the QDP for the school based on recommendations for internal inspection once this is approved then will disseminate

· Security

· We have had two recent incidents of theft where two monitors have been stole

· Requested from estates that a salto lock is fitted to the computer room

· Can we be extra vigilant in locking doors etc

· Health and Safety

· Soap and towel holders need to be ordered fro NB125

· AOB

· Exam entries have got to be with exams department by Monday 20th April

· Need to ensure that we alert exams department of any withdrawals by Tuesday 21st April otherwise college will not get a refund
· Anyone in over Easter?
